
Ryan P. Taylor CONFIDIENTIAL
1’ Director- Regulatory MATERIAL

31fl 900 Elm Street, Suite 1609 IN CO M FILE
ni Manchester, NH 03101

October 27, 2010

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

RE: Request for Waiver of NeuStar’s Denial of FairPoint’s Request for Numbering
Resources

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed is a Letter requesting a waiver of NeuStar’s denial of a Northern New England Telephone
Operations LLC d/b/a FairPoint Communications - NNE (“FairPoint”) request for numbering
resources to serve a customer’s numbering requirements. In addition, a Motion for Confidential
Treatment is also attached because the Letter requesting the waiver and the exhibits
supplementing the Letter contain information which FairPoint considers to be confidential and are
so marked.

Since our customer has expressed the need to begin use of the numbers requested in December,
FairPoint respecifully seeks expedited consideration of this request.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions on this matter, please
contact me at 603-656-8102 or by e mail at Ryan.Taylor~fairpoint corn.

Sincerely

Ryan P. Taylor


